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Friday 26th April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Maths Workshop 
 
Following the success of last year’s maths workshops, we are hosting these again in the Summer Term.  
                                        
The pupils from Year 3B would like to invite you to their maths workshop, which will take place on Monday 3rd June 
2024.  This will begin at 2.15 p.m. in the main hall and you can arrive from 2.00 p.m.   
 
The workshop will be based on reasoning and problem solving in maths, as well as times tables/number bonds. 
You will take part in activities with your child throughout the afternoon.   
 
On arrival, please sign in using the registers provided.  Preschool siblings are welcome to attend but we do ask that 
any pushchairs are left outside of the Main Hall.   A grandparent is welcome to attend on a parent’s behalf.   
 
We look forward to seeing you in school soon.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Lee Mayes 
Assistant Headteacher 


